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June 22, 2020 
 

 
PARTS CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

 
 

PART NUMBER: AC30MNA-R 
 
This document is to advise that the AC30MNA-R power cord was recently re-certified to UL and CSA 

approval and during the process the rating for the power cord has changed from 10A to 7A. Additionally, 

to circumvent the tariffs levied by the U.S. government against parts made in China, the manufacturing 

location of the AC30MNA-R is moving from China to Thailand. This will be effective for all new builds 

going forward. 

 

Attached for your review are the drawings for the current 10A AC30MNA-R power cord that is made in 

China and the new 7A AC30MNA-R 7A that will be made in Thailand. 

 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you should have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas Chin 

Sr. Marketing Manager 

Phihong USA Corp. 


